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SCHOLASTIC Book Fairs

Dear Parents and Families,

Para Vista’s annual Scholastic Book Fair is nearly here! It is held in the Para Vista library, during school hours,
and will run from Wednesday 10/8 until Friday 12/8.

For our new families, The Book Fair is an exciting event that engages children and promotes literacy. It is a
fantastic opportunity for your child to explore a huge range of affordable books featuring characters and
subjects they love and want to read about. Books range from newly released books, bestsellers, award-
winning titles and never ending favourites. An added bonus is that every book sold benefits our school, adding
resources to our library and classrooms.

The Book Fair supplies a wide range of items for sale. This includes books, diaries, posters, pens, pencils,
erasers, highlighters, sharpeners and more! Students will be provided with a pamphlet and a wish list prior to
the Fair which gives parents and families the opportunity to view some of the amazing items for purchase.

Students are able to visit the library on Wednesday 10/8/22 during class time to have a look at what the Fair
has to offer. During this time, they are encouraged to write the details of books and other items that capture
their attention on the wish list. This allows parents to view what interests their child and assist in deciding on
purchases.

Unfortunately, due to the current spread of Covid, parents are not permitted inside the library. Therefore, it
is encouraged to make cash payments in a sealed envelope, via EFTPOS located in the Admin Office, or you
can order online. Online order information can be found on the pamphlet supplied to your child.

For families who are purchasing via the school, if books that your child would like to purchase are sold out, |
can order them in so your child will not miss out. This is available for book purchases only. Unfortunately,
there are no holds or IOU’s.

If you have any questions please contact the school.

Looking forward to an exciting and successful Book Fair!!

Thank you,
Carla Huddy




